## Westover Green Hotline

May 2016

## "Opening the gates to learning"

Heather Good - Headteacher Richard Rosslyn - Deputy Head www.westovergreen.co.uk



## Dates:

INSET DAYS 2015-2016 24 June 2016

INSET DAYS 2016-2017 1 September 2016 2 September 2016 28 September 2016 18 April 2017 24 July 2017 Events coming up next half term...

Monday 4 July Sports and Reports Day

Wednesday 6 July Children visit their new classroom

Thursday 7 July Summer Fete

Tuesday 19 July

Wednesday 20 July

Tuesday 12/Wed 13 July Cinderella Rockerfella performances

Thursday 14 July McDonald's visit for 100% all year children

Friday 15 July Hollywood Bowl for Attendance League Winners

Westover Green Performers' Stars Night

Last day of term

We would be very grateful for any donations for the Tombola Stall at our Summer Fete. The children will get 1 team point for each item they bring in their team colour.

Items such as tinned goods, bottles, toiletries, chocolates, sweets, biscuits, toys – only new ones please – and can we ask that all food items are within their best before date. Please give any donations to your child's class teacher. Also we will be running a 'Cuddly Toy Tombola' so if you have any clean, good quality soft toys that you don't want any more we would be glad of them – thank you!

We are hoping to have some new attractions at this year's fete such as Kick Boxing and Zumba for you to have a go at, and the Reptile tent will also be there again. More details about the Fete nearer the time

Please do not tell your child to go to after school club without phoning us first. The office has a list of how many spaces are available each day and will book your child in if we know in advance.

Thank you

We have a lot of newish school sweatshirts in lost property without names on - please label your child's clothing so we can return it to them if it is found.

We are always happy to see you at our Assembly when your child receives their Golden Certificate but please **DO NOT** take any photographs during the assembly. Thank you.

We are a non-smoking school and this includes e-cigarettes. Please do not use these devices while on school grounds.

Happy Half Term – see you back at school on Monday 6 June